
 

Parks, Recreation and Community Services Commission Special Meeting 

   

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

for the Special Meeting on 
 

Saturday, August 14, 2021 

at 9:00 AM 

 

Tour of Culver City 

Parks and Facilities 
 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Culver City Parks, 

Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) Commission, scheduled for Saturday, 

August 14, 2020 at 9:00 AM, was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  An informal Parks 

Tour was held in its place. 

 

 

This Cancellation Notice is currently available online at: 

https://culver-city.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 

 

 
BY: 

/Patricia A. Mooney/ 
 

Patricia A. Mooney 
PRCS Commission Secretary 
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